
 

November 12, 2015 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Campbell Soup Company is voluntarily recalling 14.2 oz cans of SpaghettiOs Original with a date of 

February 22, 2017, and UPC Code of 51000 22432. 

This is due to a potential choking hazard posed by pieces of red plastic found in a small number of cans. 

This plastic material is from parts of the can lining which may peel off.  

The affected product is as shown: 

 

 

The issue was identified after the company received consumer complaints. This recall affects 355,000 

cans and is limited to the United States.  

People who have bought this product should not eat it.  We are asking consumers to return affected 

cans to the store where they were purchased for an exchange or full refund. For more information they 

can contact Campbell on 1-866-535-3774 between 9:00 am to 7:00pm EST, Monday to Friday or visit 

Facebook/SpaghettiOs.   

What we’re asking retailers –  

We are asking that you remove these products from shelves immediately and destroy them.  We will 

provide full reimbursement upon receipt of the Affidavit of Destruction (see attached form).  

While we recommend destroying the product, if you wish to return it, please send to: (See attached 

Return Approval Form).  

We Pack Logistics 

3820 ½ North Lamar 

Paris, TX 75460 



For any additional questions, please reach out to your Customer Logistics Manager. We apologize for 

the inconvenience and can assure you that we remain committed to the safety and quality of our 

products.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

James Sterbenz 

Senior Vice President, U.S. Retail Sales 

Campbell Soup Company 

 

 

 

 

 


